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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Dear Mr Sauer,  
 
I refer to your message of 21 November.  
 
I have conferred with the Chair regarding your request for an extension for the time period to comment on the 
Committee's draft findings on the above communication.  
 
In the light of the multiple Aarhus-related deadlines during this period, coupled with the end of year holiday 
period, the Chair has agreed that both parties may have an extension until Friday, 20 January 2016 to provide 
their comments on the draft findings.  
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona  
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